
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
13.01.25 – School clubs begin. 

16.01.25 – Parents Workshop – KS1 
Maths - YR 1 & 2 – 9-10am and 6-7pm. 

22.01.25 – Grasshopper class worship – 
9:15am in the hall. 

3.02.24 – 7.02.24 – Maths week – more 
information to follow. 

14.02.24 – Last day of Term 3. 

 

 

If you have any interests or knowledge 
that links to this term’s curriculum then 
please let us know. You can come in and 
share your interests/culture/knowledge 
with the children! 😊 

PE   Our PE day is Thursday. Please ensure your 
child is wearing their house coloured t-shirt, plain 
black jogging bottoms and their school jumper.  
Weather  As it is getting colder, please ensure your 
child has their coat, hats & gloves with them 
everyday. 
Water  Please send in a named water bottle for your 
child to drink from, this can be refilled at school. 
  
  

Curriculum 
History – The Great Fire of London. 

Geography – Maps. 
Music—KPOP vs Traditional music and 

Hans Zimmer.  
RE-Humanism. 

Computing– Data collecting. 
Indoor PE— Mr Candy’s Sweet Shop 

dance. 
Outside PE— Balls skills.  

Art – Aboriginal art. 
DT – Frame Structures. 

Science – Animals. 
Maths – Addition, subtraction & money. 
English – Conquering a monster tale & 

recount. 

 Reading at home 
Children should read at least 5 x a week 
with an adult.  Any additional 
independent reading should be recorded 
in addition to reading with an adult. 
We appreciate parents are busy, so 
perhaps a signature and date with 1 or 
2 more in depth comments a week 
would suffice. If children read 5 times 
in a week they will get extra play! 😊 
 
 
Home learning: 
This term’s home learning has 
been uploaded onto Google 
Classroom. Please upload your 
homework onto Google Classroom 
so we can see what you’ve 
completed.  

This term our Christian Value is… 
 

 
  

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely break 
and managed to get some well needed rest. 

We would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year 
and we are looking forward to a fun filled term! 


